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From: Scott Ashall 
Sent: 15 November 2021 15:35
To: Local Plan
Subject: On behalf of Ashall Property, Chester road, Walton 2 

 
Please find below a dropbox link on behalf of Ashall Property Ltd for the updated proposed submission version local 
plan.  
 
 

 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Scott Ashall 
 
Director  
Ashall Property Ltd 




